
MILITARY TRIBUTE BANNER 

APPLICATION

Join the Nunda community in recognizing a family member, friend, or 

loved one with a military tribute banner honoring those who served or 

are serving our community and nation in times of war and peace.

Please provide us with a photograph of the honoree, the years of service, 

the military branch,  & awards or decorations received. This information 

may be left at the Nunda Village Office or sent by email to 

Treasurer@NundaTrinity.org

Trinity Church of Nunda is handling all our financial transactions.

There is no charge to Gold Star Families.

For each honoree please provide a check for $180.00 made out to “Trinity 

Church of Nunda” -on the memo line please write “NMT” and the name 

of the honoree. The check may be left at the Village Office.

For more information, please visit www.villageofnunda.org , email us at 

NundaMilitaryTribute@gmail.com or contact  Jack Morgan, Mayor at 

(585) 468 -2675. 


